
 

February 7, 2013 

 

 

 

 

The Honorable Arlen Siegfreid, Chairperson 

House Committee on Federal and State Affairs 

Statehouse, Room 185-N 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Representative Siegfreid: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2111 by House Committee on Federal and State 

Affairs 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2111 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 HB 2111 would amend existing law by prohibiting cities and counties from adopting 

ordinances, resolutions or regulations regarding the carrying of firearms.  The bill would specify 

that it is unlawful to possess a firearm within any jail, juvenile correctional facility, juvenile 

detention facility, or prison.  The ban on carrying firearms on the grounds of currently prohibited 

places would also be removed. 

 

 Enactment of HB 2111 would have no fiscal effect. 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 Steven J. Anderson, CPA, MBA 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

cc: Melissa Wangemann, KAC  

 Larry Baer, LKM  

 Marcy Watson, JJA  

 Jeremy Barclay, KDOC 

 Willie Prescott, Attorney General’s Office  


